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I, Councillor Tim Baxter, give notice that I intend to move the Motion outlined below at the 
Ordinary Meeting of Council on 15 March 2023:  

That Council:- 

1) Investigate and prepare a report on a range of boundary treatment options at Alma Park 

West to improve safety of children and dogs leaving the park at Alma Road.  Specifically, 

options to be considered are to include barriers created by either: 

• greening (trees, garden beds, vegetation)   

• and/or fencing.    

 

Supporting information  

I have been made aware from the community that there are safety concerns for both children and 
dogs leaving Alma Park West at the Alma Road end of the park.  

The intent of this Notice of Motion is to begin an investigation into the options for permanent 
boundary treatments at the Alma Road end of the park to improve safety for all park users.   A 
range of options should be considered through this investigation to determine which would be most 
suitable for the park.  Alongside other opportunities the investigation should include: 

a ‘greening’ option which would create a barrier through the use of vegetation, trees, and/or garden 
beds and or installation of a fence/s.  

 

 

 




